
February 2, 2023

Mr. Matt Piper
13916 Eastwood Lane
Newton, WI 53063

Dear Mr. Piper:

This letter is in response to the formal complaint you submitted on January 26, 2023.

In accordance with Board Policy 9130, the School Board has thoroughly reviewed your
complaint.

In the Board’s review, Dr. Ebert did not violate policy due to the fact that a majority of the Board
was aware of his negotiations with the complainants and DPI, authorized him to negotiate, and
supported such.  Therefore, on behalf of the Board, Dr. Ebert took the actions relative to signing
the CAP.

This letter is to notify you that the School Board will not be taking any action on the complaint
and considers these matters closed.

The Board fully supports the work of our staff and administration, is committed to moving
forward, and hopes that you will support these efforts.

Sincerely,

The Kiel Area School District Board of Education

Jim Bajczyk    Stuart Long Dan Meyer Diana Schaefer


